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School Address 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are excited to have the students back onsite tomorrow after 2 weeks of lockdown. I 
am really grateful for the support you have given to all of the staff over this time and for 
everything you have done to support your own child. I would also like to thank the staff 
who have worked tirelessly (many who have also been looking after their own children) 
to support the students at home and onsite. Let’s hope the last two weeks of term are 
exciting and fruitful. 

 

Parent visitors will be limited once again for the time being. If you need to come to the 
school office, please sign in using the QR code. There will be no parent helpers at this 
stage. Please limit time in the playground to a minimum. Masks must be worn inside ex-
cept when teachers are teaching their class. Masks are not mandatory outdoors but 
need to be carried at all times and work if social distancing of 1.5 metres cannot be 
maintained. We will not allocate gates by surname at this stage, just let your child know 
at which gate you will meet them. 

We have had to make a few more changes to events: 

 No canteen tomorrow. I will let you know about next week as soon I can. 

 Parent teacher interviews will be held on the of the 22nd and 23rd June via Google-
Meet or telephone. Information regarding the booking of these will be sent out 
shortly. 

 The Parenting in Faith evenings that were due to be held next week have been 
cancelled. Year 4 parents have received separate information regarding this. 

 Year 3/4 camp is due to be held in the first week of next term. We will continue 
planning for this to happen but we maybe have to postpone depending on re-
strictions at the time. I will give you as much notice as I can. 

 

Happy Birthday to the following children who have celebrated a birthday in the 

last week or will celebrate in the days to come: 

Emily Nation    Lilly Urbon   Tahlia Bekker 

Mitchell Dagher   Kieran Nevin   Connor Harris 

Lachlan Kiss    Joshua Carter  Mae Russell 

Molly Russell    

 

 

This Sunday we celebrate the 11th Sunday in Ordinary Time. 

Gospel 
Mark 4:26–34 

The kingdom of God is a mustard seed growing into the biggest shrub of all. 

 

 

 

School Closure 
Days 

Term 2 

Friday 25th 
June 

 

Term 3 

Thur 16th & Fri 
17th  September 

 

Term 4 

Mon 1st  

November 
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The OLMC community is committed to the safety, wellbeing and protection of all children in our care. At 
OLMC we strive to maintain a child safe and inclusive environment where each child feels safe and free to 
enjoy the day to the full without any concern for their safety. The wellbeing of all children in our care will 

 
 
 

Winter Appeal Clothing Collection 

 

As a part of our Life and Faith unit on creating a just community,  
the Grade 4 level is organising a collection of winter clothing for the  

Vinnies Winter Appeal.  
 

Vinnies stores throughout Victoria are in desperate  
need of all types of winter clothing. 

Jackets, jumpers, long sleeve tops, long pants, scarves,  
beanies, gloves etc (in both adult and child sizes). 

  
If you have any items that you can donate, we know it would go a 

long way to helping out those that are less fortunate during the cold 
winter months.  

Please ensure that any pre-loved clothing is free from stains/rips 
and with all buttons and zips in working order. 

 

We would appreciate all donations being sent in to your child’s class-
room by  

Tuesday 15th June. 
 

If you have any questions please see Evelyn Sfyris or Amy Thompson. 
 



 

 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Canteen Roster 
 

Term 2 2021 

 
 
 
 

Please note: Macaroni and Cheese and Lasagne is now available!!! Yum! 

Icecreams and icy poles are no longer available (T1 & T4 only) 

 
 
Thank you for volunteering to help in the canteen, it would be impossible with you! 
Please arrive at the canteen at 10.00am, your assistance will be required until around 
2.00pm. If you have long hair please tie it up and remember to sign in at the office with your 
WWC before coming to the canteen. We will now be working under COVID restrictions 
which may mean the wearing of masks and social distancing. 
 
If you are unable to attend on your rostered day please ring Sally on 0400384403 as soon 
as possible so a replacement can be arranged. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all. 
 
Sally Hewitt-Tacey 

11th June No Canteen 18th June Kelly Xerri 
Simone Fawcus 
Fran McKay 

  25th June School Closure Day 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 


